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Darlington Street Coppull 
Statement of Reasons 

 

The purpose of the raised junction table at the junction of Hewlett Street is required 

to slow traffic and allow safe passage of pedestrians due to the increase in traffic from 

the new housing development 

These proposals are being funded by the developer of the site through a Section 278 

Agreement. 


